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Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm  6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 
 
CURRICULUM INFORMATION 
The table below details what your child will be learning from Monday 

Year 
Group 

Maths English Science 

Rec All about No 5 Writing the sounds we can hear in words  

Y1 Addition and a number line  Writing Sentences Topic related 

Y2 Addition & Subtraction  Non-chronological  reports  Habitats 

Y3 Addition & Subtraction The Boy with the Bronze Axe  Rocks and Soils 

Y4 Multiplication & Division Fictional novel  Electricity 

Y5 2D and 3D shapes ‘Clockwork’ Changes of materials 

Y6 Time  Letters Living things and their habitats 

 
 
Welcome back to everyone in our school family following the October half term.  Please remember to keep us informed if any 
family members are experiencing COVID symptoms and awaiting a test.  Thank you for your continued support in wearing face 
masks, face shields when collecting  your children. We appreciate all you are doing to help us keep our school safe. 
 
REMINDER – HAND SANITIZER AND FACE COVERINGS 
Can we please remind parents/carers that face coverings MUST be worn on school premises at all times and that hand sanitizer is 
used on your child’s hands before entering the school grounds. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

BEWARE: INCREASED TRAIN TRAFFIC CONTINUES 
Ongoing work to replace a major bridge near Bristol means high speed trains continue to be diverted via Gloucester until 
further notice.  
Network Rail is asking families to continue to take extra care around level crossings in the area as ongoing work to replace a 
bridge for South Gloucestershire Council means an extended period of increased train traffic on our local railway lines. 
Work continues to move the new bridge (which weighs more than 4,000 tonnes so requires the heaviest lift of its kind ever 
undertaken in the UK) into place, so passenger and freight trains between England and south Wales continue to be diverted via 
Gloucester. Network Rail is working around the clock to finish the work and get train services back to normal. 
Please be vigilant while using level crossings. Where there are barriers, please allow extra time to travel as they will be down more 
often than usual. For more information on level crossing use, please visit: networkrail.co.uk/level-crossings 
 
PFA COMMITTEE MEETING – TUESDAY 10th NOVEMBER 
The PFA will be holding a Committee Meeting next Tuesday 10th November at 7pm - everyone is welcome. It will be via Zoom, the 
meeting ID is 776 5274 5170 and the passcode is HF55eX.  
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH – WEDNESDAY 2nd DECEMBER 
We are having our Christmas lunch on Wednesday 2nd December 2020. Our Christmas menu is:- 

Roast Turkey served with Roast Potatoes 
Or  

Parsnip & Sweet Potato Loaf 
Dessert 

Decorated Christmas Biscuit 
 

 HOUSE POINTS (to 5th Nov 2020) 

Weekly Totals Cumulative Totals 
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ire  67 Fire  749 

Water 76 Water 821 

Earth 64 Earth 785 

Wind 59 Wind 739 

 

DINNER MENU – w/c 9th NOVEMBER 
Monday Macaroni Cheese  Jacket Potato with Beans or Cheese 

Tuesday Meatballs Vegan Mexican Roll 

Wednesday Roast Pork  Vegetable Wellington 

Thursday Beef Spaghetti Jacket Potato with Tuna or Cheese 

Friday  Breaded Fish & Chips  Vegetarian Sausage 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Tues 3rd Nov  Whole School Start of the New Term   
Weds 2nd Dec  Whole School  Christmas Lunch  
Fri 18th Dec  Whole School  Finish at 1.00pm for the Christmas Break  
Tues 5th Jan   Whole School  Start of the New Term   
Thurs 11th Feb   Whole School  Finish for Half Term  
Fri 12th Feb  INSET DAY 
Mon 22nd Feb   Whole School  Start of the New Term  

 
 
Carol Baron 
Headteacher 

 

 

                                                                                                                                               
         
 
 


